
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Standon Bowers Meeting  

Monday 14th February  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 3rd March 2022 

 

Y2 SATs Workshop  

Monday 7th March 2:15pm 

 

Early Years Early Literacy Workshop 

Tuesday 8th March 2:15pm  

 

Standon Bowers 

14th March - 16th March 2022 

 

Reception Height and Weight 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

 

Young Voices  

22nd May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February Half-Term  

21st February - 25th February  

 

Easter Break  

11th April - 22nd April  

 

May Half-Term  

30th May - 3rd June  

 

May Day  

Monday 2nd May  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 6th June  

4th February  2022 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars  95.61%     Busy Bees 97.27%  

Terrific Tigers 94.12%      Charming Cheetahs 89.51% 

Perfect Panthers 98.97%            Learning Lions  95.00% 

Super Squirrels 97.77%  Brilliant Badgers 97.31%   Wise Owls 97.54%        

The winners for last week are well done! 

Last weeks whole school attendance was 96.15%  

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Please remember that the office email address is now admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk  

The out of hours covid email is covid@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 

We will be joining in with the 25th anniversary of World Book Day! Children can to 

come dressed up as a character from a book if they choose to, or wearing their own  

comfy clothes to  relax in whilst reading.  

 On this day we will be enjoying a variety of books, celebrating authors and illustrators 

and spreading the message of this years theme being………..”You Are a Reader” 

Tarmac / Playground  

Next week another stage of the full electrical              

re-wiring begins with a trench being dug close to the 

trim trail.   

This will be fenced off but with this in mind, please do 

not allow children to wander near this area as it is a 

construction site, where machinery may be in opera-

tion causing noise and dust. 

 

Parents Evening  

Next week parents evening meetings or telephone calls will take place to provide up to date information on 

how your child is getting along generally and also achieving in their learning.  This is an opportunity not to be 

missed and by now you should have received your appointment time.   

We will be running these appointments to a very tight schedule with the duration time being 5 minutes for a 

few slots where there was a high demand for that time bracket and then 10 minutes for the majority of                        

appointments.  Please support us in keeping to the time schedule to avoid keeping parents waiting.  Telephone 

call times will be made between the indicated time bracket so please keep your phone close to avoid                     

disappointment. 

PE Kit  

A reminder that on children's PE days only PE kit is to be worn.  

PE kit includes, grey or black joggers, white t-shirt or polo and a school hoodie or a school  jumper/cardigan.  

Parent Workshops 

We would like to invite parents/carers of Year 2 

pupils into school to share information about the 

Summer Term Y2 SATS.  

This meeting will take place in the hall on Monday 

7th March at 2:15pm in the school hall.  

We would also like to invite parents/carers of    

Nursery and Reception pupils into school for an 

Early Literacy workshop on Tuesday 8th March at 

2:15pm in the school hall.  



Theme of the week 

Being safe on the computer.  

School Meals 

We are on week 3 of the lunch menu next week. 

House Points  

Mars - 252 Jupiter – 260 

Earth - 407  Saturn - 317 

This weeks winners are EARTH 

    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Jorjia  

 Clever Caterpillars - Olivia Peake 

 Busy Bees - Isabelle Mason  

 Terrific Tigers - Aimee Pierpoint 

 Charming Cheetahs - Keisha  

 Perfect Panthers - Poppy Harry 

 Learning Lions - Leo Cristini 

 Super Squirrels - Louis Pejic 

 Wise Owls - Oscar Jones 

 Brilliant Badgers - Grace Ridgway  
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Little Ladybirds - Harry Jukes 

 Clever Caterpillars - Jessica Young 

 Busy Bees - Jesse Cumberbatch  

 Terrific Tigers - Jay-Jay Holley 

 Charming Cheetahs - Alice Smith 

 Perfect Panthers - Markus Shaw 

 Learning Lions – Mason Burns 

 Super Squirrels - Bailey Hand 

 Wise Owls - Lillie-Mae Swift 

 Brilliant Badgers - Lexi Holley 

Phonics Superhero 

 Little Ladybirds - Henry Burns  

 Clever Caterpillars -  Tabitha Carney 

 Busy Bees - Faith Bolton  

 Terrific Tigers - Bodhi Russell 

 Charming Cheetahs - Amber-Rose 

 Aubrey 

 Perfect Panthers - Holly Isom 

 Learning Lions - Marcus Owen- 

 Cordwell 

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels – Jamie Wooton 

 Wise Owls - Bella Armitt 

 Brilliant Badgers - Billy-Joe  

 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS  

 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a      
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:- 

Tabitha Carney  

Student Teacher  

As Kingsfield work in partnership with Keele University to support their 

aspiring teachers. On Monday 7th February we will be welcoming Miss 

Hall into the Year 2 team while she completed her final placement of her 

PGCE.  

Miss Hall will be supported and overseen by Miss Mohring. 

Vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor 

Knypersley First School currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. 

If you are interested or know someone who may be, then please call the school office 
on 01782 973810 for an application pack. 

The position is term time only for 1 hour 15 minutes per day with an hourly rate of 
£9.43. (Grade 2 Scale point 2). 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people/vulnerable adults and expect all staff and volunteers to share this                               
commitment This position is subject to a criminal records check from the Disclosure 
and Barring Service (formerly CRB) which will require you to disclose details of all un-
spent and unfiltered spent reprimands, formal warnings, cautions and convictions in 
your application form. 

http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/CFLP-Covid-19-
safeguarding-policy-addendum-Jan-2021-Knypersley.pdf 

Y4 Leavers Hoodies  

We are in the process of starting to organise leavers hoodies for our Y4 

pupils.  

If you DO NOT want your child’s full name on the design of the  hoodie, 

please email the school office.  

Thank you   




